
October 21, 2022 
Transmitted via e-mail (Jane.Patarcity@TRMI.Biz) 

File Ref: FID # 816009810 
Douglas County 

HW Lic 
Jane Patarcity, Senior Environmental Manager  
Three Rivers Management, Inc. (Agent for Beazer East, Inc.) 
600 River Avenue, Suite 200 
Pittsburgh, PA  15212 
 
Subject:  Acknowledgement of Receipt; Long-Term Care License Application 

Beazer East, Inc. 
EPA ID No. WID006179463 

 
Dear Ms. Patarcity:   
 
The department has received a revised long-term care license application from Beazer East, Inc. for the Koppers 
Inc./Beazer East, Inc. facility located at 3185 County Road A in the Town of Superior, Wisconsin. This was 
included as part of Beazer’s letter dated October 10, 2022 that responsed to the department’s May 10, 2022 
Notice of Incompleteness letter, and was received in digital form (PDF) on October 10, 2022. Thank you for this 
submittal. 
 
We noticed that your letter did not include a signature block or cc list. Please advise if this was inadvertent or 
intentional.  
 
To assist us in our review, we request that a paper copy of the letter and attachment(s) be provided. I will advise 
you of transmittal instructions separately. 
 
Please contact me with any questions at 608-843-2160 (mobile) or douglas.coenen@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Regards, 

 
Douglas W. Coenen, P.E. 
Hazardous Waste Engineer 
Hazardous Waste Prevention and Management Section 
Waste and Materials Management Program 
 
 
cc:  Jayne Wade, WDNR 
 John Sager, WNDR 

Michael Slenska, P.E., Beazer East, Inc. (Mike.Slenska@TRMI.Biz) 
Angie Gatchie, Field and Technical Services, LLC (agatchie.2006@f-ts.com 
TRP Properties (terry@omahatrack.com) 
Robert Tasch, Koppers, Inc. (TatschRS@koppers.com) 
Norberto Gonzales, EPA Region 5 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 

mailto:TatschRS@koppers.com

